## Demarest PTO News

Week of September 24, 2018





Mon 9/24 Enrichment Classes Begin Tue 9/25 BOE Meeting CRS 7:00 pm



Fri 10/5 DMS Picture Day

Mon 10/8 Columbus Day, Early Dismissal 12:30 pm

Tue 10/9 Art Card Orders Due

Wed 10/10 CRS Picture Day

Wed 10/10 Walk to School Wednesday

Thu 10/11 8<sup>th</sup> Grade Parent HS Orientation, NVHS

7:00 pm

Thu 10/11 LLE Picture Day

Fri 10/12 8th Grade Student HS Orientation,

NVHS 8:30 am

Sat 10/13 Oktoberfest, Duck Pond 10:00 am

Tue 10/16 BOE Meeting 7:00 pm

Wed 10/31 Halloween Parade, CRS 1:00 pm Wed 10/31 Halloween Parade, LLE 2:15 pm



Thu 11/1 PTO Meeting, LLE 6:30 pm

Thu 11/8 School closed Teachers' Convention

Fri 11/9 School Closed Teachers' Convention

Tue 11/20 BOE Meeting 7:00 pm

Wed 11/21 Early Dismissal 12:30 pm

Thu 11/22 School closed Thanksgiving

Fri 11/23 School closed Thanksgiving

Tue 11/27 CRS/LLE Book Fair

Wed 11/28 CRS/LLE Book Fair

Your child will be coming home with a packet which includes his/her artwork on a notecard and information about our annual PTO Art Cards

Fundraiser. We hope you will participate in this

Fundraiser and have your child's artwork

professionally printed on heavy, glossy white card

stock -- at a great price! They make wonderful holiday/birthday/thank you cards (or for any occasion)! The deadline to return the packet with payment is October 10. Please remember to fill out the enclosed form as well. Feel free to contact Cyndi Weil with questions at cynthiaweil@gmail.com or 917-822-4215.

Thank you to the Demarest Recreation Commission and their sponsors for an amazing Demarest Day!



Fall Enrichment classes start this week!

VOLUNTEER The CRS Lunch Program started last week.
Please make sure to check your email for your scheduled days. Thank you!

Octoberfest and Craft Show at the Duck Pond is Saturday, October 13<sup>th</sup>, 10:00-5:00 pm! Come on by for crafts, inflatables, German music and food, and Korean food. Go to <a href="http://www.demarestnaturecenter.org/oktoberfest/">http://www.demarestnaturecenter.org/oktoberfest/</a> for more information.

Supermarket Gift Cards will be available for purchase in October. When you buy Shop Rite or Stop & Shop gift cards from the PTO, you get the full value of the card, PLUS 5% of your purchase is placed in a personal family account for your child's 6th and 8th grade trips. The link to purchase cards will be available soon. Questions? Contact supermarketgiftcards@demarestpto.org.



Back to School nights were a success! We are super excited for the 2018-2019 school year. As mentioned, we are looking to communicate through our Directory website (<a href="https://www.MySchoolAnywhere.com">www.MySchoolAnywhere.com">www.MySchoolAnywhere.com"</a> "MSA"), <a href="https://www.demarestpto.org">www.demarestpto.org</a>, and our facebook page so please check for updates and announcements. We anticipate the PTO weekly newsletter will be sent via the MSA site to our members directly. MSA is included in your PTO membership and also features an online store for enrichment classes, spiritwear, and upcoming event tickets. Keep a look out for the Save The Date for the Fall parent social to be held in early November - A great way to connect with other parents in town



The Spring Fundraiser will have their 1st meeting of the year. To be held on **October 10th**. Details to follow. Questions?

Contact Springfundraiser@demarestpto.org



Got news?

If you have something to contribute to the newsletter, please send your information to ptonews@demarestpto.com. Approved news received by Friday will be published in the following week's newsletter.





To keep aware of PTO

happenings including these newsletters, please check into our website frequently at - <a href="https://www.demarestpto.org">www.demarestpto.org</a> and like us on Facebook at Demarest PTO and Demarest 07627.



New members can always join the PTO at <u>join.myschoolanywhere.com</u>. Use the join code <u>demarestpto</u> and purchase a family membership.

and enjoy a night out!

Please remember any amount of volunteerism is greatly appreciated so please reach out to <a href="mailto:president@demarestpto.org">president@demarestpto.org</a> and let us know if there is a committee you would like to join and your availability. Any amount (big or small) will help - remember we are only as successful as our volunteers!

Thank you and keep on the lookout at the Presidents' corners for more information throughout the year. Have a great week!

-Sara and Lorna

## Support Demarest PTO.

When you shop at **smile.amazon.com**, Amazon donates.

Go to smile.amazon.com

**amazon**smile